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18th March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Coronavirus Update 

Following the latest advice from government and the local Authority, we have today instructed our 

members of staff, who are deemed as vulnerable to COVID-19, to work from home until further notice. 

You will appreciate the challenging and unprecedented times in which we are living.  As I mentioned in my 

letter yesterday, we will keep our schools open until we are instructed otherwise by the Department of 

Education or staffing levels fall below a limit at which we can keep pupils and adults safe.  Current staffing 

levels enable us to remain open for the time being, albeit with some children moving into different classes 

for the foreseeable future. 

Thank you for your continued understanding.   Should you have any queries, please contact the school 

directly. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr A Raistrick 

Executive Headteacher 
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